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 Dear Parents and Carers, 

We are excited to announce that on Wednesday, 20th November, we will be hosting an Egyptian Day for all 

our Y3 pupils. This will be an incredible opportunity for children to immerse themselves in the world of 

Ancient Egypt through engaging activities and a special virtual reality experience provided by an external 

organisation. 

To make the day extra special, we encourage all children to come dressed in Egyptian-inspired costumes. 

This could be as simple as a white tunic, a headband, or accessories inspired by Egyptian art and history. 

The virtual reality experience will allow pupils to explore iconic landmarks such as the Pyramids of Giza and 

the Sphinx, making Ancient Egypt feel real and tangible. To help cover the cost of this unique activity, we 

are kindly requesting a donation of £5.00. 

We hope this day will be both educational and enjoyable for all. Thank you for your support in making it a 

memorable experience. 

 

Kind regards, 

Ms C. Bailey 

Deputy Headteacher 

 

 


